
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/3/2010 4:09:42 PM

'nws@cpuc.ca.gov' (nws@cpuc.ca.gov); 'cho@cpuc.ca.gov' (cho@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd);

To:
Cc:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Comments on UAFCB memo with Findings reviewing PG&E's Qtr03 and 

Qtr 04 2009 QCRs

Nat,

Attached, please find PG&E's comments on the Utility Audit Finance and Compliance Branch's 
memo, with Findings, reviewing PG&E's Qtr03 and Qtr04, 2009 Quarterly Compliance Reports.

Thanks in advance for providing PG&E the opportunity to submit these comments. I know I 
initially indicated PG&E would provide comments to you last week however, two other mandatory 
filings overtook the time I had planned to devote to these comments. I hope the comments are 
not too late for your consideration.

If you would like to discuss or otherwise have questions regarding these comments, please feel 
free to contact me or Charles Middlekauff. Charles can be reached at 973-6971.

Redacted
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